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PROJECT LITTLE WARRIORS
GOES VIRTUAL!!!

JOIN PLW ONLINE FOR THE 2020-2021 SCHOOL
YEAR

PROJECT LITTLE WARRIORS IS EXCITED TO ANNOUNCE OUR
VIRTUAL PLATFORM FOR ALL OUR STUDENTS AND TEACHERS. IT
ALLOWS THEM TO FLOW WITH US, SHARE THEIR THOUGHTS,
CONNECT, AND PRACTICE THE CONECEPTS OF MINDFULNESS
AND SELF-LOVE!

Please reach out to marialana@projectlittlewarriors.com for more information!



